
Committee Meeting Thursday Oct 16th 1924. 

 

Present: J Lochead in the Chair.  

Messrs H Slatter, J H Taylor, J C Payne, H L Boardman, Reg Bennett, Reg Whitworth, F Moss, F 

L Eaton, and J Gibson 

 

Minutes of last meeting were read and confirmed.  

 

The following:- duly nominated and seconded was passed for membership: Mrs Percy Pollitt. 

 

The undermentioned accounts were passed for payment:- J W Kenworthy 20/-/-, J Gledhill 

21/10/-, Waterworks Co 4/5/6, Ormes Marker Co 2/4/6, J Andrew & Co3/5/-, Walker & Hall 

4/13/8, Williamson & Ball 16/6, Waterworks Co 1/8/6 and 2/6, T Hudson’s Exors 1/8/6. Total 

£59-14-8.  

 

The Sub-Committees were appointed as follows:-  

House Committee:- J Lochead, S W Herbert, F L Eaton, F Moss, R Whitworth and J Gibson. 

Handicap Committee:- J Lochead, R Whitworth, H Slatter, W H Andrew, G Robson, Reg 

Bennett, J C Payne, H L Boardman and J Gibson. 

Greens Committee:-J Lochead, H Slatter, J C Payne, G Robson, J H Taylor, Reg Bennett and J 

Gibson. 

 

The Secretary reported that the shafts for the hired cart had been broken, and that he was 

making arrangements for replacing same, this was approved. 

 

The Secretary reported that the drainage from Gledhills farm was offensive and running 

right across No 3 Fairway, also that water ran from Gledhill’s home field out onto No 4 

Approach. It was decided that the Secretary write Gledhill asking him to take steps to abate 

the nuisance. 

 

The question of poultry trespassing on the Course was discussed and it was decided that the 

Secretary obtain all the names of the owners and write them giving final notice prior to 

action. 

 

In response to people trespassing between the Waterworks footpath and the footpath 

coming down No 8, several arrangements were suggested and it was finally left to H L 

Boardman and the Secretary to deal with the question. 

 

The Secretary reported that in connection with the arrangement for the professionals 

workshop he had seen Kaye and that Kaye had been impertinent. The question was 

discussed and it was left with the Secretary to see Kaye and obtain a suitable apology. 

 

In regard to the professionals workshop; Stable and Proposed Urinal it was decided that the 

Secretary submit a scheme. 

 

It was decided that 1 cwt of Galvd fencing wire and 40 Angle Iron posts be ordered. 

 

The question of the furnishing etc. of the New Smoke Room was introduced by the Secretary 



and it was decided to refer same to the House Committee. 

 

It was decided to give Dr Hendry “Temporary Member” a handicap of seven, subject to J C 

Payne’s interview with him being satisfactory. It was decided that the Secretary look up in 

the minutes in reference to any resolution relating to “Temporary Members” playing in 

competition. 

 

James Lochead 

20/11/24    


